Committee of Adjustment

From: Tim W

Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 9:41 PM
To: Committee of Adjustment

Subject: Support for the minor variance A-18/21

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

My name is Tim Wohlgemut and | am one of the owners of 92 Arthur St. North.

| have received drawings for the application for a minor variance for the house next door.
| support this variance.

Tim

Tim Wohlgemut





